
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Biosafety Cabinet (BSC) is past due certification and cannot be used. BSCs used need to 
be certified by an NSF49 accredited certifier: 

• Every twelve (12) months 
• After any service is performed on it 
• After a unit is relocated (within a room or to another room) 

Please contact EHS (askEHS@cornell.edu) if you have any questions regarding this notice. 
Thank you. 


